

April 11, 2012

Tim McCabe General Manager Planning and Economic Development Dept. City of Hamilton

Re: Request / Agreement to Delay Decision by Council

Tim,

As a result of our discussion with you yesterday, I am confirming that we are in agreement that a request should be made to Council, through you, to postpone their consideration and determination on Lynwood Charlton's By-law variance application. This will allow Lynwood Charlton to further consider alternatives as discussed yesterday at its Board meeting on April 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2012.

This is requested and agreed to on the understanding that the By-law variance application will be rescheduled for the Council meeting on April 25<sup>th</sup>, 2012.

Please forward this letter to the Clerk of Council.

Sincerely,

G. P. Alex Thomson

G.P. Alex Thomson Executive Director